
 

16 June 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Activities Week / Foreign Trips 
 
Activities Week at Toot Hill School is always a memorable and enjoyable experience for both 

students and staff and has been a unique feature for our school for many years. We are 

wholly committed to providing extensive enrichment activities for our students and have 

been working hard to ensure we continue to do so safely and successfully.  

 
As a result of the current national high security alert status, we will continue to complete 

robust checks and work closely with providers to ensure the maximum safety of our students 

and staff. 

 

We intend to run all of the proposed trips in Activities Week and are confident and reassured 

that all measures are in place to ensure safe, enjoyable excursions. However, as Parents / 

Carers please be mindful that it is your responsibility for making the final decision as to 

whether or not your child travels with us. 

 

We are still continuing to go ahead as planned with all of our foreign trips. Please be 

reassured that we are fully informed of any updates from the Foreign office and consistently 

seek and follow its recommendations. 

 

If you have any queries about the above please contact the school office at 

school.office@toothillschool.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs S Paley 

Head of School 
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